
Technology Committee – October 7, 2024 

 

The Technology Committee met on October 7, 2024.  Mr. Hein provided the committee updates on 

the migration of our student management system, SchoolTool, to a cloud-based server, the new ticket system 

for building and grounds, which is going live in November and Critical Security controls that the District has 

in place for email and web browser protections.  He also shared sample tabletop exercises regarding 

cybersecurity from a workshop he attended in May.  Lastly, he shared the updates about the new platform for 

the district’s website.  The next committee meeting will be held at 3:30 p.m. on November 4, 2024, in high 

school room 102. 

 

 

 

 

 


